
  

  July 17, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Re:  DE 19-187, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Petition for Special Contract with the City of Lebanon 

Docket Closure 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On July 14, 2020, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities (Liberty) 

filed a letter withdrawing its November 18, 2019 request for the Commission to approve Special Contract 

No. NHPUC 2019-001 between Liberty and the City of Lebanon.  Liberty stated that Order 

No. 26,376, which the Commission issued on June 30, 2020 in Docket DE 19-064, resolved the street 

lighting issues addressed in the proposed special contract.  Liberty represented that the City of Lebanon 

concurred with the withdrawal of this request. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission will close the above-captioned docket. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

        

  Debra A. Howland    

  Executive Director 
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